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End of year reports 
The end of year reports will be sent out to you by email this 
year. Please can you ensure that your email address is 
correct so that we send the report out to the right person. 
Early years and Key Stage 1 reports will be sent out on  
Thursday 4th July and Key Stage 2  
reports will be sent out on Friday 5th July.  
Unfortunately we will not be able to give out paper 
copies this year.  

Changeover Day 
A reminder of the classes: 
Nursery and Reception: Mrs Birch (Monday -Tuesday) 
and Mrs Hartley (Wednesday-Friday) 
Y1,2 and 3: Mrs Hill (Monday -Tuesday) and  
Mrs Munday (Wednesday-Friday) 
Y4,5 and 6: Mrs Cox 
The children who will be Reception in September are  
invited to stay for lunch on Tuesday. Please use ParentPay 
to order a school lunch or they can bring their own 
packed lunch in. The children will need to be picked up at 
3pm.  

Sports Day 
Sports day is Friday 5th July. It begins at 9:30. Parents and 
carers are invited to watch Sports Day and to stay for a family 
picnic. Sports Day should finish at 11:30 and then the children 
can come inside and get their lunches and bring them back 
outside. Lunchtime finishes at 1pm.  
The weather forecast at the moment is dry so hopefully all will 
go ahead as planned. We will try to let you know ASAP if we 
need to postpone. Children will bring out a separate letter with 
information on what they need to wear for Sports Day.  



 

 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 2nd July– Changeover Day 
 
Thursday 4th July— EYs and KS1 reports go out 
Friday 5th July—KS2 reports go out 
 
Friday 5th July– Sports Day and family picnic lunch 
 
Friday 12th July– Summer Fayre from 1:30pm 
Friday 19th July– Y6 leavers assembly 10:30am 
 
Friday 19th July—Break up for the summer holidays 

Please note that we are accepting 
donations for the summer fayre! 

Bring in any unwanted toys, 
 bric-a-brac or clothing in a good 

condition to the school office.  

Well done to our 
Road Safety Officers 
who achieved an 
award for their  
ongoing work to help  
improve road safety in 
the school this year!  



 



 

We will announce 
how much has been 
raised once we have 
all the sponsorship 
money in next week! 



 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

 

House Points for this week 
Rabbits        48 Dogs     45 

Guinea Pigs     49 Cats      27 



 

The minimum acceptable attendance, as 
stipulated by Warwickshire Local 

 Authority, is 95%.  
Low attendance results in poorer  

educational progress and attainment.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.)  

Reception– 100% 
I have decided to leave Nursery off the attendance as 
their attendance is not statutory.  

Year 1/2/3– 94.05% 

Year 4/5/6– 97.55% 

Well done to Y Reception who had 
the highest attendance at school 
this week with a brilliant 100% 

  

Whole School Attendance: 96.3% 



 



 


